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Simsbury Tourism Committee
Rosedale Farm and Vineyard - June 18, 2012

In Attendence:  Liz Banco, Dominique Avery, Pat Carbone, Barbara O'Connor, 
Kathy Oakes, Steve Mitchell and Laurie Matczak

1. Called to Order - 7:35PM

2. Minutes of May 21, 2012 reviewed and approved

3. Old Business:

 A. Liz reported on History Day June 9, publicizing the cell phone tour, 
tour of Eno and cemetery tour.
 B. Liz reported June 11 Awards for Ct. Main St. and our Tourism Committee 
Award of which we are so proud.
 C. Dominique spoke of the June 6 pizza party for the Bridge of Flowers –
well attended and netting $3,500
 D. Liz reported on the latest Pinchot event meeting, outlining documentary 
and dinner on Sept. 6th at The Riverview
 E. Liz discussed our brochure distribution and Simsbury Inn to display 
brochures
 F. Liz gave update on FVFC Film Fete on Aug. 3rd - 41 Bridge St. – 
Collinsville

4. New Business:

 A. Liz reported on Rick Bazzano and his revamping the website which should 
be of great benefit to us
 B. Dominique gave us venues and dates for meetings through December

5. Other Business:

  A. Liz showed us the Thank-you from the bike group to our committee, from 
Ann Marie Potter
  B. Liz reminded us to renew our membership at Town Hall

6. Adjournment at 8:45PM



Respectfully submitted by Pat Carbone


